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To whom it may concern  
I am opposed to Bill HB 2239  
I believe that the certification process for OHI should be held on equal footing with that 
NARR certification 
My name is Michael Stratton and I am currently a core member of the Nebo oxford 
house in Roseburg Oregon. 
Oxford house and the oxford house model has transformed my life. I have over 2 years 
of sobriety, I have full time employment and I have found nothing other than happiness 
and success and I contribute it to the environment oxford house and the Oxford house 
model provides for growth. 
michael.stratton05@gmail.com 
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